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Musicale 

HSHA is planning a fun family afternoon 
to share the talents of our many musical 
neighbors with our membership.  This 
event traditionally featured a 
neighborhood chorus, but we do not 
currently have a conductor for such a 
group.  If you are able to conduct an 
adult chorus and would be interested in 
reviving the High Street Hill Chorus, or if 
you are a musician, would like to 
participate, and are available on Sunday, 
March 2, please contact Lucy Aptekar at 
617 731-8005. 
 

Directory of Recommended 
Service People 

Check out the HSHA website for the 
updated list.  To make contributions write 
highstreethill@aol.com 
 

Highlight Contributions 
Send Neighborhood or Family news you 
would like to share to highstreethill@aol.
com 
 

Passages 
We are sorry to share the news of the 
death of Margaret Driscoll of Walnut 
Street.  Margaret served as Town 
Meeting member from Precinct 5 for 
many years.   

Friends of Leverett Pond 25th 
Anniversary Celebration 

Friends of Leverett Pond, a sub 
committee of the High Street Hill 
Association, is the second oldest Park 
Friends Group in Brookline.  25 years of 
park activism has resulted in a newly 
restored Olmsted Park.  Volunteer to 
help plan a special event  for the 
neighborhood taking place June, 2003 
by calling Betsy Shure Gross 617 731-
1448. 
 

Muddy River Dredging Project 
Can you find Wards Pond?  Willow 
Pond?  Leverett Pond?  They are 
scheduled to be dredged as part of the 
Emerald Necklace Environmental 
Improvement Project.  See updated 
information on Emerald Necklace 
Restoration at www.muddyriverproject.
org 
 

Community   
Calendar 

The Brookline 
Neighborhood Alliance is 
sponsoring a new calendar 
of local events and meetings you might 
be interested in attending on the Town of 
Brookline website.  Click on Community 
Calendar at www.town.brookline.ma.us 

www.members.aol.com/highstreethill                  or                             www.town.brookline.ma.us/neighborassociations.html 



Christmas Eve 
CAROLING ON THE GREEN 

DECEMBER 24 
5:45PM 

 
 Bring Family and Friends  

and a wind-protected candle 
to the Upland Road Green 

 
For traditional Christmas Caroling  

led by Cornelia McMurtrie  
 
 


